The Msunduzi Municipality

Sustainable Development and City Enterprises:

Telephone/uCingo: 033 3922490
Facsimile/ifekisi: 0867702951

PIETERMARITZBURG Private Bag / Isikhwama: X 321
MSUNDUZI Pietermaritzburg/ePietermaritzburg 3201

Public Notice

The Msunduzi Municipality
Sustainable Development and City Enterprises:
Town Planning

In light of the Christmas Holiday break from the 15t of December 2022 to the 6t
of January 2023, and the implications it will have on statutory applications, The
Town Planning Directorate wishes to advise the public that the calculation of
days for comments/ objections for statutory applications already lodged with the
Municipality will exclude the days falling within the festive season period.
Therefore, no new statutory applications will be accepted and permitted to be
advertised after the 15" of November 2022 as their advertisement period will be
affected by the break which will render the public consultation process flawed.

Anyone desiring to lodge an application with the municipality should consult the
Department prior to advertising as the municipality will not be held responsible for
the costs incurred. For more enquiries, please contact Ziphelele Shinga at 033
392 2180 or via email at Ziphelele.Shinga@msunduzi.gov.za

City Manager
L. Mapholoba
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